
AGMP

Staff should wear a medical mask, goggles and non-latex gloves.

Identify and train staff responsible for performing AGMP. They 
should be mask fitted for N-95 masks.

Non-AGMP

Always take COVID-19 precautions when responding to an overdose.
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THIS DOCUMENT DOES NOT SUPERSEDE A PROVIDER’S CLINICAL EXPERIENCE AND DECISION-MAKING SKILLS. 

*AGMP:Aerosol Generating Medical Procedures.
Note: Nasal naloxone is not an AGMP procedure and evidence suggests that CPR face shields do not provide sufficient protection.

Source: Elton-Marshall, T., Ali, F., Hyshka, E., Shahin, R. Hopkins, S., Imtiaz, S., Graham, B. & Rehm, J. Harm Reduction Worker Safety During The COVID-19 Global Pandemic: National Rapid Guidance. 
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Staff providing care to clients should wear an N-95 mask, a gown, 
goggles and non-latex gloves.

All non-essential personnel should evacuate the room.

https://www.publichealthontario.ca/-/media/documents/ncov/ipac/faq-covid-19-aerosol-generating-medical-procedures.pdf?la=en
https://crism.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/CRISM-Guidance-Worker-Safety-06072020.pdf

